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RE: [HOWARD-CITIZEN] A Better Location is Needed for the New
Courthouse

Stu Kohn <stukohn@verizon.net> Reply all
Yesterday, 4:17 PM

HOWARD-CITIZEN@yahoogroups.com; Kittleman, Allan; Wilson, B Dia

To help protect your privacy, some content in this message has been blocked. To re-enable the blocked features,

click here.

To always show content from this sender, click here.

FYI,

Last Monday, I posted the email below on our HCCA Listserve regarding "A Better Location is
Needed for the New Courthouse." We did in fact receive suggested locations for the proposed

"New Courthouse." The following were suggestions - Columbia Gateway, Downtown Columbia,

Ellicott City, Long Reach Village Center, Memweather Post Pavilion, and Normandy. Obviously
a wide-range of possibilities, but whether it is practical and/or feasible is another stoiy. I am sure

our elected officials are aware of these potential sites. If the suggestions help in anyway then at

least they are food for thought.

Thank you for participating in this survey.

Sincerely,

StuKohn
HCCA, President

From: HOWARD-CmZEN@yahoogroups.com [mailto:HOWARD-CITIZEN@yahoogroups.com]

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 2:19 PM

To: HOWARD-CITIZEN@yahoogroups.com
Subject: RE: [HOWARD-CITIZEN] A Better Location is Needed for the New Courthouse

All,

I am very pleased that the conversations on the HCCA Listserve has been very civil and a

testament in informational sharing for our members.

I have a suggestion relating to the subject, "A Better Location is Needed for the New Courthouse"

based on the number of individuals who are looking at the best possible location for the new

Courthouse. There is no doubt this is desperately required after hearing testimony at the
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Council's Public Hearing held on 21 Feb when 25 people testified. My suggestion is for any of

you to provide on the Listserve any potential locations where you think it would be advantageous
for the all concerned parties. I will compile your suggested locations and send your ideas to both

the County Executive and the Council. This way those who will be making the final decision will

have a list of possible locations. I know this might be a difficult task, but your concerns need to
be heard and if a suitable location can be found it could lead to a better location and facility that

we all could be proud.

I ask for you to send me any of your suggestions by Sunday, March 5. Any of your suggested
locations will then be sent to our elected officials for their review.

Sincerely,

Stu Kohn
HCCA, President

Posted by: "StuKohn" <stukohn(%verizon.net>

NOTE 1: When you choose REPLY, it will go to the entire group.

To send to one member, enter that address in the TO window.

NOTE 2: HCCA does not take responsibility for the content of messages posted

on the listserve; assertions should be verified before placing reliance on

them.
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